
 

NOTICE: Important Upcoming Changes - RBHA 
Transition 
 

July 15, 2022 

Dear provider, 

Due to the AHCCCS award in late 2021 of the expanded ACC-RBHA contracts, formerly known as 

Regional Behavioral Health Authorities, all BCBSAZ Health Choice members who have a Serious 

Mental Illness (SMI) designation will be transitioned to Care1st or Mercy Care, the designated ACC-

RBHA’s in northern and central Arizona.  

Don’t worry, we’re still here.  

Health Choice will continue serving all AHCCCS Complete Care and Health Choice Pathway (dual-

eligible) members in northern and central Arizona.  

 

To learn more about this change and how it impacts you, visit the AHCCCS news page here.  

 

You can also speak with one of our Member Service team members by calling 1-800-322-8670, 

TTY 711, Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 

https://www.azahcccs.gov/shared/News/GeneralNews/BHContractAwarded.html
http://www.healthchoiceaz.com/

